
Dear Business Owners,
The parking lot located at 380 Aragon Ave. will close for renovations starting Monday 
night, Sept. 16. The renovations will serve to reconfigure the lots and optimize the 
parking spaces owned by the city. The city is ensuring the safety, accessibility and 
overall experience for all users. Please inform your customers about the closure and 
guide them to the alternative parking options listed below.

KEY INFORMATION
Closure Timeframe: 
Monday, Sept. 16 at 11p.m. through Friday, Sept. 20 at 11a.m. The city will make every effort to 
complete the work sooner. 

Alternative Parking: 
Please use the nearby parking 
facilities listed below, which all 
charge the same rate of $3 per 
hour for a maximum of $18 per 
day: 

1. Gables Grand Plaza
393 Aragon Ave.

2. City Parking Garage 2
220 Aragon Ave. 

3. 396 Alhambra
396 Alhambra Circle 

Contact Information: 
For any inquiries, please contact the Coral Gables Parking Department at 305-460-5540.

WHAT YOU CAN DO
Spread the Word: Display this flyer on your business premises and share the information 
with your customers. Include on your social media channels.
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We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause and appreciate your cooperation and 
understanding as we work to improve our 
community’s infrastructure.


